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SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1 
 

This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is issued to all prospective bidders to clarify, modify 

and/or amend items in the Bidding Documents as discussed and agreed during the Pre-

Bid Conference held on 15 September 2021 for the Procurement of Tourism 

Destination Marketing Company for Indonesia (DOT-BAC-REI No. 2021-020).   

 

I. The following clarifications are provided for the guidance and reference of the 

shortlisted bidders: 

Listed are the questions and 

clarifications from the bidders 

Answers and Applied amendments 

in the Terms of Reference 

What will be the bid currency to be used? Under Instruction to Bidders (ITB)  

Bid Currencies Section 13.1 

 

All bid prices shall be quoted in 

Philippine Pesos unless otherwise 

provided in the BDS. However, for 

purposes of bid evaluation, bids 

denominated in foreign currencies 

shall be converted to Philippine 

currency based on the exchange rate 

prevailing on the day of the bid 

opening. 

 

Under Bid Data Sheet (BDS) Item 13.1  

 

The bid prices shall be quoted either in 

Philippine Pesos or United States 

Dollars at the discretion of the 

Consultant. 

 

 

 

This shall form an integral part of the Bidding Documents. 

 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

       

     

OIC-USEC. REYNALDO L. CHING 

September 21, 2021                        DOT-BAC Chairperson 


